## Ripon High School Daily Bulletin



Please stand for the pledge. Ready begin.....

I PLEDGE ALLEGIANCE TO THE FLAG OF THE UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
AND TO THE REPUBLIC FOR WHICH IT STANDS ONE NATION UNDER GOD
INDIVISIBLE WITH LIBERTY AND JUSTICE FOR ALL!

- RHS If you are interested in joining CSF, applications will be open until January 28<sup>th</sup>.
   If you are eligible, an email should be sent to your Ripon USD account as a google form. Don't forget to pay the \$10 application fee to Mrs. Green in the attendance office.
- For all students interested in joining the Track and Field team, there will be meeting Monday at lunch in room H2.
- Hey RHS! Each Monday we have Yoga club and everyone is welcome to attend. It
  does not matter the experience you have. We meet in the library from 3-4pm on
  Mondays throughout the semester. Please take the time to care for your mind, body
  and soul. Hope to see you at Yoga in the near future. If there are any questions,
  please see Mrs. Mortensen in the C building, ramp side.
- Hey RHS Starting Monday, January 13<sup>th</sup>, we will be selling Black Out shirts for \$10.
   There are only 175 shirts so make sure you get yours quick! We will sell them until they run out.
- Students, are you in the 11th or 12th grade and interested in working in the area of I.T.? We are pleased to announce that we have an Apprenticeship opportunity. Get paid and gain valuable skills and experience. Go to Edjoin.org for more information or see Mr. Rangel or Mr. Derrick.
- Hey guys! You should absolutely come to the auspicious, austere, annual Ripon High Talent Show! It's going to be so much fun, I promise! The talent show is January 25<sup>th</sup>. Doors open at 6pm and the show will start at 7pm. The theme is 'Movie Night' so be there or be square. Admission is \$4 with ASB, \$6 without and \$3 for staff. Remember, this is a fundraiser and Leadership appreciates your support!

- Attention Juniors and Seniors If you're interested in being a Science Camp Counselor for the 6<sup>th</sup> grade campers this year, please pick up your application from the counseling office. Application deadline is January 31.
- Anyone planning on participating in Boys Golf this year, there will be a meeting on Thursday, January 16th immediately after school in room P8. If you are unable to make the meeting, you need to stop by and get the information before that date.
- All athletes interested in playing softball this Spring we will have a quick meeting today at 3:30pm in Mr. Wright's room, H3, to discuss the upcoming softball season.
- Seniors Seal of Biliteracy forms are due today, January 10th. Please turn completed forms in to Mrs. Stum's box in the attendance office. Thank you!
- be served to all athletes and their families at 5:00. Athletes please dress appropriately, collared shirt and no jeans please.
- Additional reminder to football players All football equipment needs to be turned in today after school. Anything not turned in will land you on the bill list.
- Hey SuperFans! Here are the winners of our college FanPoll: Anthony Sausedo, Kaitlyn Esenwein, Madison Fontes, Josie Krygsheld, and Mr. Rangel. See Mrs. Pendleton for some Stan State gear.
- Today's 20 Twenties for 2020 winners are: Michah Rowe, Mr. Rod Wright, Ashtyne Topie, DillonKW\_99, and Zoe Barba. 95 SuperFans checked in!
- Come to the basketball game tonight and check in for a chance to win some prizes.
   There will be a separate check-in for anyone wanting to participate in the free throw contest at halftime. See you at the game!